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To:  John Jurgle, Fire Chief 
From: Michael Hohl, Assistant Fire Chief 
Date: 07/10/17 
Re:  Sole Source Purchase of Stryker Patient Hydraulic 

Stretchers and Power Load Systems 

 
 

On July 25, 2017, the City Commission approved the acceptance of the US 

Department of Homeland Security (DHS), Federal Emergency Management Agency 

(FEMA) Assistance to Firefighters Grant (AFG) grant (EMW-2016-FO-04135) award 

for hydraulic patient stretchers and power load systems (Resolution #2017-297). 

Each rescue/ambulance currently has a Stryker hydraulic patient stretcher. As part of 

the grant, four (4) Stryker hydraulic stretchers will be upgraded, three (3) will be 

replaced and seven (7) Stryker power load systems will be installed. This provides 

the equipment needed for seamlessly power raising/lowering the patient stretcher 

and loading/unloading the patient stretcher in and out of the rescue/ambulance. 

Attached are the sole source letter and quote from Stryker for the purchase of 

the needed equipment in the amount of $195,728.00, which includes a trade in credit 

for the three (3) stretchers that are being replaced. This item can now be presented 

to the City Commission on September 12, 2017 for their approval in order to 

complete the purchase order. 

 

Attachments: Stryker Sole Source Letter 

Stryker Quote 

 

Cc: Mark Berman, City Attorney 
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	From: Michael Hohl, Assistant Fire Chief

